
I hope this newsletter finds you well. I would like
to extend my sincere gratitude to all who
attended our recent parents' evening this week.
Your engagement and support are invaluable to
our school community, and these meetings
provide an essential opportunity for us to work
together in nurturing our pupils' educational
journey.
It is with great pleasure that I share the success
of today’s Children in Need non-uniform day.
Through the collective efforts of our pupils, staff,
and families, we have raised £91 for this worthy
cause. This achievement not only contributes to
a national charity but also reflects the
compassionate spirit of our school community.
As we continually strive to improve our school,
your feedback is crucial. If you haven't already
done so, I kindly request that you complete our
parents' survey. Please use the QR code below -
Have great weekend,
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

96.27%

96.72%

Birch - 100%

21/11 - Beech class bake sale
26/11 - 3/12 - Book fair in school
4/12 - FOLMs Christmas Disco
6/12 - Y6 Christmas Fair
11/12 - KS1 Nativity performance 1
(afternoon - timings TBC)
12/12 - KS1 Nativity performance 2
(evening - timings TBC)
12/12 - Sycamore Class Collective
Worship (parents invited)
18/12 - Christmas Dinner
20/12 - Term 2 ends for Christmas
6/1/2025 - Term 3 Starts for all pupils

2024-2025 Term 2

Birthdays
Albie   Acorns
Mason   Hazel
Aveline   Oak
Charlotte   Acorns
Kira   Acorns

PARKING
Please always be considerate
when you are parking and
obey all parking restrictions.

Parent’s survey QR code


